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Tuesday 9th November 2021  
 

Visits to Woodlands Adventure Centre 
Y3.1 – 15th November, Y3.2 – 17th November, Y3.3 – 19th November 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
To make sure your child gets the best out of their visit to Woodlands Adventure, please take a look at the kit list 
below. It recommends what you need to pack and also gives you tips on what to wear and bring with you. 
 

• Long loose bottoms (jeans are not recommended as they can be restrictive)  
• T-shirt (long/short sleeved)  
• Sweatshirt/hoody  
• Trainers/ boots/ wellies (no slip on/open toed shoes)  
• Cap / woolly hat  
• Waterproof jacket  
• Any medication you require e.g. asthma inhalers etc.  
• Towels  
• Spare clothing and footwear to travel home (including underwear)  
• Named large plastic bag for muddy / wet clothing  
• Tissues and hand sanitiser  

 
This is not an exhaustive list and we leave it to your discretion to decide what your child should bring. Children 
should come to school dressed in suitable (old) outdoor clothing for the activities. The assault course will be 
muddy! Old trainers or shoes are preferable (wellies may be worn, but not for canoeing). We recommend 
packing at least 2 complete sets of spare clothing (inc. footwear and underwear). This should be in addition to 
the clothes they are wearing. Please note that children will be given the necessary safety gear (helmets, 
harnesses etc.) to wear as appropriate for each activity.  
 

• Lunch – Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink. A late-afternoon snack may also be 
brought. 
• Money – No pocket money will be needed.  
• Valuables – All valuables such as watches and jewellery should be left at home as we cannot be held 
responsible for any loss or damage.  
• We depart from school at 9:15 am and will return at 4:00pm (approx). 

 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Miss. E. Pearson                       Miss. J. Westrup                Mrs. C. Baker 
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